Highgate Medical Centre
Newsletter February 2019Enhanced Summary Care Record: Practice staff & members of our PPG will be asking patients to give consent for enhanced summary care record to be shared with other healthcare providers should you need assistance when the surgery is closed
Change in computer system April 2019

We are changing to a new clinical computer system called SystmOne on 30th April 2019. Patients who currently have access to on-line services will not be able to access services from 31st March 2019. We hope to be able to issue new passwords and log-ins in Mid May. 









	Easter Holiday Closure
The surgery will be closed Friday 19th and Monday 22nd April 2019
Please call NHS 111 for medical assistance when the surgery is closed
Young Persons Guide

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have launched our new Young Persons Guide. Please follow the link via our website for full information and resources.
NHS Health Checks

If you’re aged 40-74 years and don’t already have a cardiovascular disease like diabetes, you are entitled to a free NHS Health check.
Book your NHS Health check today with Lisa Bower. 


